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Dear Parents,
I hope this note finds you well. As a fellow parent in our children’s class, I wanted to reach out about something very close to my heart. My child, [Your Child’s Name], is living with Angelman syndrome, a rare neuro-genetic disorder that affects about 1 in 15,000 individuals worldwide. While it comes with challenges like developmental delays, limited or no speech, and movement difficulties, it’s also accompanied by a beautiful, joyful spirit that lights up every room.
February 15th is International Angelman Day (IAD), a global day to raise awareness and celebrate all individuals living with Angelman syndrome. 
I’d love to involve the class in a small, meaningful way to shine a light on Angelman syndrome by wearing blue on Thursday, February 15th. Blue is the official color of Angelman syndrome awareness. 
If you’d like to learn more about Angelman Syndrome, I encourage you to visit https://cureangelman.org/about-angelman-syndrome. 
Thank you for your support.
If you have any questions or want to know more, I’d be happy to chat. 
Thank you for helping make February 15th a meaningful and memorable day for [Your Child’s Name] and for all of us in the class.
Warmly,
[Your Name]
[Your Contact Information]
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